GOOSE CREEK CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

PHILLIP HILL JR.
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING & WAREHOUSE OPERATIONS

The RFP #24-015 for Electrical Services and Related Products solicitation was sent to eighty-eight
(88) vendors. The Purchasing Department received and opened bids on Monday, October 28, 2024,
from the following vendor:

e Baytown Electric Company

An evaluation committee comprised of Mr. Michael Rasmussen, Director of Maintenance, Mr.
Ruben Escalon, Maintenance Supervisor, and Mr. Dustin Moser, Maintenance Supervisor, scored
all vendor responses.

In order to allow the District the opportunity to contract with a qualified vendor to provide
electrical services and related products, it is recommended that an award be made to Baytown
Electric Company.



